
  
 

 

 

 
The safer disabled access proposal is still under consideration. A quote has been 
obtained for the work. Clarification will be given at the Parish Council meeting; 
 
2. The rear exit doors had to be adjusted because the bottom catch was not 
secure. Kent Trade Frames quickly responded the same day as I reported the 
problem and repaired the catch. 
 
3. The annual fire extinguisher check is due in August, and I have contacted 
Chubb. They will respond with a suitable date for the inspection shortly. 
 
 
John Hepburn 
Chairman Borden Parish Hall 
 


